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MESSAGE

My warmest greetings to the Pacific Media Association and all the
participants and attendees at the Pacific Media Expo 2005. Your commitment to
making this event a cross-cultural exchange of ideas, by having your first
Filipino American Guest of Honor, Comedian Rex Navarrete, is truly
commendable.

This occasion brings an opportunity for the Pacific Media Expo to extend a
hand of brotherhood and solidarity to the Filipino community here in Los
Angeles. It is my sincere hope that the Filipino entertainment community in
America will continue to forge ahead to a new era of unity with other Asian
American communities.

On behalf of the Consulate General of the Philippines in Los Angeles, I wish
to thank the Pacific Media Association for your hard work in organizing this
event. Congratulations on making this year's Pacific Media Expo a truly cross-
cultural entertainment experience.

Mabuhay!

Marci Mm‘, Jr.

Comnsul General
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